
COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE – SEPTEMBER 18, 2006 

JULES AVENUE TRAFFIC STUDY 

Recommendation 

Councillor Tony Carella recommends that appropriate staff be directed to conduct a traffic study 
of Jules Avenue between Jeanne Drive and Riverview Avenue, in response to the petition of area 
residents; and to make recommendations to address their concerns.  

Economic Impact 
 
Nil 

Purpose 

To address the concerns of residents with respect to traffic issues along Jules Avenue. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

Residents of Jules Avenue between Jeanne Drive and Riverview Avenue have asked that the city 
take all necessary steps to mitigate existing traffic and pedestrian safety problems on their street, 
including but not limited to speeding and generally reckless driving, particularly in the vicinity of 
the right-angle turn midway along this street, well-known for its giant flower-topped urns 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 

Conclusion 

It is appropriate that Council address the concerns of residents of Jules Avenue by way of traffic 
study and resulting recommendations. 

Attachments 

1. Petition submitted by residents of Jules Avenue 

Report prepared by: 

Councillor Tony Carella 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
Councillor Tony Carella 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

NOTICE OF PETITION 
 
A petition has been submitted with respect to the following 
matter and a copy is on file in the office of the City Clerk: 
 
 Agenda Item No.: 8 
   
 Item Name: JULES AVENUE TRAFFIC STUDY 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Particulars of the Petition: 

 
Dated:  August 18, 2006 
 
No. of Signatures:  19 
 
Submitted by:  Residents of Jules Avenue, between  

     Jeanne Drive and Riverview Avenue 
 
  
 
 
 

For a copy of the petition contact: 
 

City of Vaughan, Clerk’s Department, 2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, L6A 1T1 
Tel: (905) 832-8504 Fax: (905) 832-8535 

 
 


